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12th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

On Thursday 26th October 2023 we are visiting Aston Hall in Birmingham for their 

Great Fire of London experience. We will be leaving school by coach at 9.00am prompt 

on this day so pupils need to be in school on time, and we will inform parents by text 

of our approximate time of return, which is likely to be around 3:30pm depending on 

traffic.      

The cost of this trip is £15 per child – this includes travel costs and entrance/activity 

fees. Please visit Parentpay to give consent and make payment.  

Your child will need a packed lunch on this day. If you require a packed lunch from the 

school kitchen please let your child’s class teacher or the school office know.  We look 

forward to an enjoyable day out!    

 

 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Holford & Ms Edkins 

Year 2 Teachers. 
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